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Tuesday 10th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to you regarding a trip to Telford Theatre to see their pantomime production of Treasure Island.  This is enrichment to our curriculum and offers the children the opportunity to experience a theatre performance and some seasonal amusement!

Visits to the pantomime will take place on the following dates:
Tuesday 12th December: Years 3 & 4
Wednesday 13th December: Years 5 & 6

We will leave school shortly after 9am and return around 12.30pm for lunch. 

Children will have their lunch in school when they return.  We ask that they bring a water bottle and snack (no nuts please) that they can take to the theatre.  Children should wear their school uniform.
The cost of the visit is £18.  If you wish your child to take part in this visit please give your permissions and make payment on ParentPay.
If, for any reason, you do not wish your child to take part in this visit please notify your class teacher. 
Thank you for your support.
Best wishes

Mrs N Moody
Headteacher

